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SUBJECT:  OPEN SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2015 – VALENTINE’S DAY  
   (8 AM TO NOON) 
 

  
Attention romantic couples – would you like to “tie the knot” on Valentine’s Day? 
 
The Fresno County Clerk’s office (2221 Kern Street, Fresno) will be open for the issuance of 
marriage licenses on Saturday, February 14, 2015, from 8:00 am to noon.  County Clerk Brandi Orth 
states “if you get married on Valentine’s Day, remembering your anniversary date should be easy!” 
 
Since Valentine’s Day is the “sweetest” day of the year, the County Clerk Department is partnering 
with the non-profit Sweet Eats Program located at Valley Children’s Hospital.  We will be collecting 
healthy snacks for those families who spend time at Valley Children’s Hospital with their seriously 
ill children. 
 
Couples wishing to get married on Valentine’s Day may choose to have their civil ceremony 
performed in our chapel at the Fresno County Clerk’s office.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Lee, Administrative Secretary at 559-600-3011. 
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